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From: 	 Scheel, Ann (USAAZ) 
To: 	 Cunningham, Patrick (USAAZ); Burke, Dennis (USAAZ); Hernandez, Rachel (USAAZ); Morrissey, 

Mike (USAAZ) 
Sent: 	 3/29/2011 1:56:35 PM 
Subject: 	 RE: Emailing: Letter from 01G- Fast and Furious .PDF 

4 will 

Ann Birmingham Scheel 
First Asst. U.S. Attorney 
Dist. of Arizona 
Desk: (602) 514-7518 
Cell: (602) 721-5607 

	Original Message 	 
From: Cunningham, Patrick (USAAZ) 
Sent: Tuesday, March 29, 2011 9:25 AM 
To: Burke, Dennis (USAAZ); Hernandez, Rachel (USAAZ); Scheel, Ann (USAAZ); Morrissey, Mike 
(USAAZ) 
Subject: RE: Emailing: Letter from OIG- Fast and Furious .PDF 

DP 	 U DP 	i seem to be the single 
point of contact for the BAG and the Crim Division is quiet. PJC 

	Original Message 	 
From: Sailer, Jennifer (USAAZ) 
Sent: Tuesday, March 29, 2011 9:02 AM 
To: Burke, Dennis (USAAZ); Cunningham, Patrick (USAAZ); Hernandez, Rachel (USAAZ); Scheel, Ann 
(USAAZ); Morrissey, Mike (USAAZ); Hurley, Emory (USAAZ) 
Subject: Emailing: Letter from OIG- Fast and Furious .PDF 

Good Morning all, 
I am sending you the above attached letter at the request of Mr. Cunningham. 

Thank you, 

Jennifer Sailer 
Legal Assistant 
U.S. Attorney's Office 
40 North Central Avenue 
Suite 1200 
Phoenix, Arizona 85004 
602-514-7413 
Fax 602-514-7537 

The message is ready to be sent with the following file or link attachments: 

Letter from OIG- Fast and Furious .PDF 

Note: To protect against computer viruses, e-mail programs may prevent sending or receiving 
certain types of file attachments. Check your e-mail security settings to determine how 
attachments are handled. 
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